
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December: 

Thur 21      Reconciliation for 

                         grades 3, 4 & 5 

                     Out of 

Fri 22          Christmas Break 

 

January: 

Tue 2           Classes Resume 

 

Fri 5         8:10 Liturgy (2nd gr) 

 

Mon 8          6:30 POPS meeting  

 

Fri 12           8:10 Liturgy (1st gr) 

                      11:30 early dismissal 

                          End of Quarter 

                      Bowling night 

 

Fri 19          8:10 Liturgy (Spiritus) 

 

Thur 25      Girls basketball GS/MS 

                        night 

 

Fri 1/26     8:10 Liturgy (5th gr) 

                      Winter Escape event 

 

Sun 1/28    Pancake Breakfast 

                      Start of Catholic Schools  

                         Week 

 

Mon 1/29   CSW Fine Arts  

                         Performance @ FAEC 

 

Wed 1/31   Early registration ends 

 

SMCS System Wide Information 
The following change or addition was made to the online calendar on the main page of the 

SMCS website.  

January 16     Elementary School Showcase Night 

February 12    SMCS Aquinas Program Information Night  

 

Many flyers of the type that used to be attached to our school newsletter are now 

available via the links below, or read the full system newsletter. 
Communications Coordinator Needed     Clash of the Choirs 

Important Tax Information                          SMCS Elementary School Showcase 

Win a Cooler Full of Zephyrs Goodies!     Aquinas Program Information Night         

US Baseball Academy Clinic (Jan/Feb)     Enrichment sign-up link 

National Softball Academy (Jan/Feb)       Alumni Basketball Game 

REMIND Emergency Alert System St. Mary’s Winter Escape: Dueling Pianos 
 

In the Community: YMCA Classes (Fun with Friends, Make a Stop at a Fun Shop, Art, Music 

and Humanities Classes and Studio Y Dance), St. Mary/St. John Summer Mission Trip, 

Schuppe Family Benefit) 

 

 

School Prayer Families 

We believe in the power of prayer!  Because we know that prayer can impact 

lives and families, each week we choose different families to pray for.  This week 

we are praying for the Bartow, Englebert & Van Eeckhout families. 

 
 

 

Bowling Night 
Mark your calendars for Friday, January 12th, 2018!  We will have a St. Mary's 

Family Bowling Night at Sabre Lanes from 6p to 8p.  Look for more information to 

come next week! 
 

 

Watersheds poster contest 
Congratulations to our Watersheds poster contest winners, Eliana, Brityn, and 

Erin.  Please click on the link below to see their great work that our students 

created for this contest. 

https://www.co.winnebago.wi.us/lwcd/news/12122017/2018-poster-contest-

winners 
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September 1, 2016 

Elementary Christmas Band concert 

Our Elementary Christmas Band concert was last night.  This was the first time that all three elementary schools got 

together to play.  They did a fabulous job. Thanks you Mr. Sawall. 

 

 
 

Classroom Highlights 

The Pre-K class has been working hard on this Advent season. We made an Advent paper chain that we have used to 

help us prepare for the birth of Jesus. Each student made an Advent chain to bring home.  Each link of the chain has a 

deed to carry out at home to remind us to do what God wants.   

 

      

Our class had hands on experiences with measuring, pouring, stirring, feeling and smelling.  After mixing all the 

ingredients together, each student got to roll out their own dough to make their own ornament.  Our classroom 

smelled great all week.    
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Come have a ball with us at 

Sabre Lanes! 

 

Friday, January 12
th

 from 6 pm to 8 pm 

 

$2 per person for  

2 games of bowling & shoes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
*Due to the large number of kids' sizes we may need, kids can bring a clean pair  

of gym shoes to wear while bowling instead of wearing bowling shoes. 

 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Sabre Lanes RSVP for Friday, January 12
th

 from 6 pm – 8 pm 

 

 

Name_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

# Attending__________ ________________        X $2.00 = __________________________________ 

 

Please return this form with payment by Thursday, January 4th.  Checks can be made payable to SMCS. 

 

 

Available Food Discounts: 

Pitcher of Soda for $5.75 & $1 off any pizza 

Return bottom 

portion of this 

form by January 

4
th

 with payment. 


